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• This committee met once this month. 

• We reviewed what took place in Montreal regarding our report and items on the agenda 
regarding Gam-Anon. 

• We are still working on a new mission statement defining our relationship with Gam-
Anon. 

• We will begin reviewing Gamblers Anonymous literature where Gam-Anon is 
mentioned. 

• We hope to have our mission statement ready for the Seattle BOT agenda along with 
other recommendations to the BOT. 

• At this time the committee is not taking new members. 
 


